
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]
[Email Address]
[Date]

Editor,
[Newspaper/Magazine Name]
[Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

Sub: Ban excessive use of plastic bags

Dear Editor,

I am writing to draw attention to the severe environmental harm caused by
plastic litter, particularly plastic bags. These ubiquitous items contribute
significantly to pollution, endangering wildlife and ecosystems.

Plastic waste not only clutters our landscapes but also contaminates our
oceans, taking centuries to decompose. The resultant microplastics pose
risks to human health as they infiltrate our food and water supplies.

I urge the public to reconsider their reliance on single-use polybags and opt
for reusable alternatives instead. Collective action can mitigate this
pressing issue.

Let us prioritize our planet’s future by reducing plastic waste and promoting
sustainable practices.

Thank you for addressing this critical concern.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

Letter to editor


